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Blue Mountain Denture Center
Dentures - Partial Dentures 

Relines and Repairs > 
Free Denture Fitting Exams and Cleanings

Troy Stewart, LD 
2194 Court St.

Baker City, OR 97814
Office: 541-523-4752
Cell: 541-519-4696 TFN
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E Campbell St. • Baker City, Oregon
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Baker Methodists 
Hold Lenten 
Studies

Lenten Bible Studies titled, 
“Mosiacs” will be offered Fri­
day mornings at 11 a.m. in Pas­
tor Elke Sharma’s office 
followed by Sign Language at 2 
p.m. Activity Club meets each 
Tuesday after school at the 
church. Scripture, games, and 
snacks are provided with adult 
supervision. Boy Scouts meet 
each Tuesday and Thursday at 
6:30 p.m.

Congregational Leadership 
Meeting and Potluck is sched­
uled Sunday March 1, at noon. 
Discussion from members will 
provide direction for ongoing 
mission, priorities, and action of 
Baker church in the community.

Worship services at 8:30 
a.m. and 11 a.m. at 1919 Sec­
ond Street in Baker City.

Baker County 
Lists Board and 
Committee
Vacancies
Baker County has vacancies 

on the following boards and 
committees:

• Baker County Planning
Commission
• Baker County Parks Board
• Northeast Oregon Eco­
nomic Development District 
(Small Cities Representative)
• Natural Resource Advisory 
Committee
• Transient Lodging Tax Mar­
keting Committee
• Baker County Fair Board
For more information or to vol­

unteer, please contact the 
Commissioners' Office located 
at 1995 Third Street, Baker City, 
OR prior to March 10,2015. Or 
you may call 541-523-8200 or

email Heidi Martin at hmartin@ 
bakercounty.org.

Runaway Teen 
Reunited with 
Family
Baker County Sheriff's 

Deputies have confirmed that 
Logan Handy has been re­
united with his family in Baker 
County. The Baker County 
Sheriffs Office would like' to 
thank the media, involved citi­
zens, along with friends and 
family of Logan in his recovery. 
The cooperation of everyone in­
volved was a huge asset during 
this investigation.

the Baker County YMCA Pre­
school and is March 12 from 
5:30-7:30 p.m. at the Baker 
County Events Center located 
at 2600 East Street, in Baker 
City. It will feature an Art Show, 
a live auction of collaborative art 
projects, a silent auction of 
Sweet Read Desserts, and a $5 
all-you-can-eat potato feed 
(ages 12 and under free).

Come Eat Your Art Out and 
raise funds for art, programs, 
and curriculum upgrades!

Third Annual 'Eat 
Your Art Out’ 
Fundraiser

This special event benefits

I

EAGLE VALLEY 
Collision Rebuilders Inc.

Mike Fiala 
541-523-1057

Dell 541-403-1138 • Fax 541-523-1059 
2155 Windmill Road 

Baker-City, Oregon 97814 
Email: evcr@uci.net

@ ll-CS

ASE Certified

Need your tires 
rotated? We do all 

tire services.
Ladd’s Auto LLC 
Wrecking & Recycling 

Tire Service
Monday thru Saturday 
#8 David Eccles Rd.
Baker City, OR • 541-523-4433

Àuto, Truck 
and Motor Home

541-523-3200
225 H Street

Baker City, OR 97814 
Grumpy’s Repair, Inc.

Auto • Truck • Motor Home

Got Damage?
We can fix it

CCB# 192854
Dowdy \

Harris}
Roofing 8: Construction inc.

•Shingle or metal roofing
• Pole buildings

• Additions • Remodel
• Siding • Decks

524-9594 TFN

PIOÏN EER CIIA PEE

1500 Dewey Avenue 
Baker City, Oregon 

541-523-3677
16

My name is Riley. I 
am a poodle mix and I 
don’t think I’ve ever had 
haircut before. My fur 
extremely matted so they had to 
shave it all off. My forever home is 
out there and I am patiently waiting to 
go to it. I dream that it will have a fenced 
yard to keep me safe and to play In. Maybe 
there would be another little dog for me to pal 

around with and children would be nice if they were respectful of 
me. I use to wander off to a school in my neighborhood and once 
the school called my caregivers to come and get me out of the cafe­
teria. Well, of course that didn’t go over very well and that’s why I 
need a fenced yard. I am wormed, vaccinated and neutered. I’m 
working on my potty training and I’m doing very well. Laps are my 
most favorite thing and I could live there all day given the 
opportunity. If you would like to get acquainted I’m available ■I 
most anytime. Please call Best Friends.
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Blue Mountain 
Forest Revision 
Plan Remains a 
Focusfor 
Commissioners
By Emily Braswell

Call Best Friends of Baker, Inc.

«34.95
up to 6 Quarts

Excludes Synthetic oil 
and diesel engines.

OIL CHANGE
4 TIRE ROTATION AND 
27 POINT INSPECTION 
Free Car Wash & Vacuum

Baker
Garage
Providing

Great Service

«75.95
Diesel up to 

10 Quarts 
Excludes Synthetic Oil

OIL CHANGE 
4 TIRE ROTATION AND 
27 POINT INSPECTION 
Free Car Wash & Vacuum

Technicians as advanced as the vehicle you drive.
We're trained by those who built your Chevrolet, which means we know how to 
expertly care for and maintain it unlike anyone else. From brakes to oil changes 
to tires, we can do it all at a price that may surprise you. So why would you take ■ 
your Chevrolet anywhere else? It’s not just service. It’s Chevrolet Certified 
Service.

XÍ Certified
Service 

CHEVROLET «
7-^S

J A W h
WrsHE®

Baker Garage 11740 Washington, Baker City 1541.5234454
‘More than six quarts of oil, balancing tires extra. Includes oil grade/specification required by vehicle Owner’s Manual. 
See listed dealer for eligible vehicles and details. Not valid with other offers.

Although there were several im­
portant topics at last week’s com­
mission session, the current events 
regarding the Forest Service’s Blue 
Mountain Forest Plan Revision 
never seem too far from the minds 
of Baker County residents. Citizen 
participation at this meeting began 
with Cynthia Long giving an update 
on the Forest Service’s re-engage­
ment meeting that was held two 
weeks ago. The take home message 
she brought to the board was that 
the Forest Service has expressed an 
interest in working more closely 
with current county plans but they 
are also looking for the user groups 
to come to them to initiate a meet- 

_,ing.
> - Gommissk>ner-Mafk Bennett Sal­

lowed up her conversation by com­
menting on the unanimous decision 
made by the Commissioner to opt 
out of the MoU.

“I am not against talking to the 
Forest Service and I was really 
pleased to hear that Tom Montoya 
recognized that the counties had 
plans and he wants to participate in 
those plans. I'm open to sitting 
down and discussing that, but we 
won't be signing the same MoU. 
When we said we're not signing the 
MoU, it kinda' sounded like we did­
n't want to participate. Well, we 
want to represent our people. Bill 
[Harvey] is our lead in handling all 
of the important aspects of this 
topic. I feel that the Forest Service 
needs to come to us and say, look, 
we realize you spent thousands of 
dollars and we realize you spent 
hours and hours of staff time and 
we want to work with you. We are 
willing to sit down for discussion, 
but it has to be a new discussion," 
Bennett said.

Medical Marijuana Dispen­
saries

Jeff Nelson reported as a repre­
sentative for the downtown busi­
nesses, as a member of Historic 
Baker City (HBC) and the Chamber 
of Commerce regarding business li­
censes and medical marijuana. Nel­
son met with Mayor Mosier 
regarding the possibility of Baker 
City issuing a license to regulate 
medical marijuana dispensary busi­
nesses and there was the question of 
whether or not Baker County was 
interested in doing so as well.

Commissioner Bill Harvey re­
sponded stating that he was at the 
City Council meeting where the 
issue was discussed and he felt that 
he had answered that question in 
the best possible way he could, con­
sidering he had not formally dis­
cussed it previously with the other 
commissioners while in session. He 
also mentioned that the city had not 
notified the commissioners this 
topic was going to be discussed, so 
they really had no reason to discuss 
it as of yet.

Harvey stated the County did not 
want a dispensary and continued, 
“A dispensary is a commercial en­
tity that needs to be controlled and 
regulated and it needs to be located 
where it is secure and safe as well. 
These present so many more prob­
lems for law enforcement and any­
body else that has to be around it. 
It’s just not a safe atmosphere and 
it’s not something that we would 
like to foster in our communities.”

Discussion continued as Harvey 
contended that the only reason why
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on page 9
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